IMF Winter Meeting

Pittsburgh, PA

January 25, 2006
The January 25, 2006 IMF Winter Education Day Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn Pittsburgh Airport.  A total of 12 attendees were present (see attached list of attendees).   Dr. John Stubbles, formerly involved in technical steelmaking activities at Youngstown Sheet and Tube Company, LTV Steel and Charter Steel gave an excellent and entertaining presentation on “The History of Ingots”. 
In today’s afternoon session, the round table discussion centered on the origin of mold fire cracks (decarburization of flakes or nodules & oxidation), mold tracking and quality control of bottom poured ingots.  Most quality feedback comes from the ingot customers rather than actual ingot inspection techniques.  A suggestion was made to submit questions for round table discussion prior to the IMF meetings.  Gary Shreve will update the e-mail address listing of IMF members for this purpose and for other mailings.     
In the business portion of today’s meeting, the IMF Spring Meeting & Symposium will be June 7 & 8, 2006.  The IMF Spring Meeting & Symposium will be held at the Pittsburgh Airport Hyatt Regency, Pittsburgh Airport Holiday Inn, Pittsburgh Airport Marriott, Pittsburgh Airport Embassy Suites or the Pittsburgh Airport Doubletree for the convenience of out-of-town attendees.  The registration fee for this year’s symposium will again be $75 for IMF members and $125 for non-members.  The theme will be the “Future of Ingot Making”.  Speakers will be sought from, Scot Forge, EQS, A. Finkl, Europe and/or Asia.  Mr. Ken Eakin reported that the IMF Treasury currently has a balance of $18,480.  To date, 2006 dues have been received from 13 companies.  The Fall Plant Visit Meeting will hosted by either Carpenter Technology in Reading, PA, Superior Forge & Steel in Lima, OH or LeTourneau Inc. in Longview, TX.  Twenty final University of Illinois project report CD-ROM’s were mailed out to IMF member companies in December 2005.  Professor Brian Thomas will re-submit his funding proposal for additional ingot cleanliness studies to the NSF in March 2006.  Lori Hepler has informed the IMF that Organization Support will no longer service us effective July 1, 2006.  Mark Suer will contact other Business Services to ascertain who can provide these functions—sending out dues & meeting notices, making meeting arrangements and keeping the IMF website up-to-date.     
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